
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE: 
Revision of Terms & Conditions for “RHB Multi Currency Step Up 
Campaign Terms & Conditions” 
 
13 July 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We would like to inform that the Terms & Conditions (T&C) for RHB Multi Currency Step Up Campaign has 

been revised to remove the eligibility of RHB Staff to participate in RHB Multi Currency Step Up Campaign 

effective 13 July 2023. 

For the revised campaign’s Terms and Conditions, please click here. 

 

Thank you. 

https://www.rhbgroup.com/pdf/tnc-mca-step-up-campaign.pdf

